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ROAD CONSTRUCTION ON TECUMSEH ROAD EAST

WINDSOR, ONTARIO – Road construction is scheduled to take place on Tecumseh Road 
East between Drouillard Road and Turner Road. This will result in lane shifts on Tecumseh 
Road. There is no detour but bus stops will be closed in both directions. Construction is 
estimated to begin on Tuesday, May 28, 2024 and is expected to be complete by the end of 
day Friday, July 26, 2024. Please refer to the bus stops document for closed stops for Route 418X.  
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Please note:  Transit Windsor buses are not allowed to board or drop off passengers at bus stops in 

construction zones. 

Persons may contact Transit Windsor’s customer service at 519.944.4111, to help with any questions 

regarding schedule delays, or contact 311 for assistance. 
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